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 Rachel 

Summerfield

OBJ2016/1737/P 04/07/2016  20:47:15 We have been informed that revised plans still include removal of blossom tree from back garden. This 

is a terrible shame and detracts from the beautiful, peaceful and green environment that this 

conservation area includes. As well as being a real asset from our house and garden, this tree can be 

seen from up to 80 dwellings along lawn road, haverstock hill and downside crescent.

 

In addition to the aesthetics, we also have concerns as to how our terrace and house will be affected in 

terms of instability/subsidence, if this tree is removed as it is very close to our property.
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